
 
 

Date: 03/10/2022 

C 28 (2022-23) 

 

To 

School Parents (Grades IX & X) 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, we have our first ever CBSE batch graduating from the Senior school this 
Academic year, with exams scheduled around February/March 2023. We have watched our 
learners evolve into confident, aware students despite the lockdown months. We hope the 
placements post their Grade 10 gives them the necessary knowledge and skills they require 
to becoming contributing citizens of this country.  
 
Our decision to defer opening Grade 11 & 12 classes for a few years has been made after a 
careful consideration of many factors. We continue to be excited to work with trained and 
experienced teachers from Nursery to Grade 10 to provide students with the ‘Be More’ 
opportunities we promised as you became a part of the SVM family.  
 
We appreciate the faith you have in all our endeavours, and look forward to your support in 
the journey ahead.  
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
Monica Jaiswal  
 
 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir.  

 

 

 


